The Welsh Racing Drivers Association 10,6aer Park Lane, Newport Gwent, NP9 3ND. Npt53615

6/4/87

Dear

Another year passes and our goal becomes nearer.1986 saw us use the new Pembrey track for the first time. All those who attended were impressed with the track and it's layout and I would like to thank those who came with their cars for making the event a success. Those who could not come, unfortunetely for them, they missed one of the great moments in our clubs history.

Never mind I am sure you won't miss the next one.

On the driver front our members had a successful year in 1986 but 1987 has yet to get off the ground, although I look forward to seeing you at the various tracks around and about.

Finally it's time to pay your subs. Still held at a £1.00 The best deal in racing .Look forward to seeing you soon.

yours sincerely

Robert Allender (sec)

Dear Robert,

please find enclosed my subscriptions for 1987.£1.00

Name. Address.